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Good Evening: 
 
This is Dr. John Mazzella calling, your child’s High School Principal. 
 
I am calling to keep you informed concerning possible future events and other 
important information: 

• All 10th and 11th grade students who requested a Dual Enrollment FBHS 
English or Math class for next school year and needs to take the PERT to 
qualify: FSCJ has set up remote online testing to replace the PERT.  Follow 
the directions to complete and submit the form to FSCJ to schedule an 
appointment.  The form is on our website: fernandinahigh.com   
Email your counselor if you are not sure if you need a test score. 

• Seniors: Our Senior Graduation ceremony has been rescheduled for one of 
two dates:  Monday, June 22 at 9:00 a.m. or Monday, July 13 at 9:00 a.m. 
and will be held at the Pirate Field and Stadium.  There will be more 
information shared as we get closer to the date of the event. 

• Seniors and Juniors: Originally, we had postponed the Junior Senior Prom 
and rescheduled it for May 9th in hopes that we might be able to return to 
regular classes.  With the closing of campus for the remainder of the school 
year, and rescheduling of our Graduation ceremony, we are now going to 
reschedule our prom for the same week as graduation with the exact date 
not known at this time.  Once we have established this date, we will notify 
everyone. 

• Students should visit the fernandinahigh.com website for the flyer with 
information to join the Remind set up for each graduating class. 

• Once students join the Remind they can message their School Counselor 
and also receive any important announcements related to their grade level. 

• Seniors: this past Wednesday you should have received a Senior sign that 
we proudly placed in your yard.  If you did not receive this, please contact 
the school so we can correct our mistake. 

• Thank you for continuing to complete your online obligations and logging 
into Focus every day for attendance. 

Thank you for taking time to listen to this important message. 
 
This same message appears on our website at fernandinahigh.com 
 
Go Pirates! 


